
Baker, Amy C.
8/12/2010 9:47:48 AM
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: HFI Biopower Termination Date

Hi Meredith,

The reason for my request for the termination date was because we 
received a public records act request for a number of cancelled PPAs. Since 
HFI has been terminated for more than a year, I need to provide a copy. Could 
you send me a PDF of the HFI PPA?

Thanks

Amy Baker, 
Analyst

Renewable Procurement and Resource 
Planning

California Public Utilities 
Commission

415.703.1691

amv.baker@cpi ov

http://www.cpuc.ca.QOv/renewables

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2010 3:17 PM 
To: Baker, Amy
C.
Subject: RE: HFI Biopower Termination Date

SB GT&S 0020921

http://www.cpuc.ca.QOv/renewables
mailto:MEAe@pge.com


Amy,

The PPA was terminated on July 31, 2009.

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Baker, Amy C. 
[mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, August 06, 2010 10:37
AM
To: Allen, Meredith
Subject: HFI Biopower Termination
Date

Hi
Meredith,

Could you provide
me with the termination date for HFI Biopower?

Thanks

Amy Baker, 
Analyst

Renewable Procurement and Resource 
Planning

California Public Utilities 
Commission

415.703.1691

amv.baker@cpi ov

http://www.cpuc.ca.aov/renewables
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mailto:amy.baker@cpuc.ca.gov
http://www.cpuc.ca.aov/renewables
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